Memo FIAS

District 204

To: Board of Education

From: Amanda Herrera-Ford, Director of Human Resources
Date: February 18, 2025

Re: CTE Teacher Salary MOA

The administration recommends the approval of the attached CTE Teacher Salary MOA.

There are five current teachers that are eligible for a salary adjustment with this new language
but only four will have adjustments as one teacher nearing retirement.

Salary adjustments for the four teachers will be sent to the March board meeting for approval.

We believe that this MOA will help the district to retain and attract qualified CTE teachers in
hard to fill areas.
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